
                  MEMO 

 

DATE: April 24, 2023 

FROM: Kris. Bezdecny, Chair, Academic Senate 

TO: Academic Senate Executive Committee 

CC: R. Roquemore 

SUBJECT: 
Proposed Policy Modification: Liaison Reporting of the Executive Committee by Faculty 

Members Serving on Presidential Committees and Boards, Faculty Handbook, Chapter II 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This policy has not been updated since Quarter-to-Semester conversion.  The changes reflect the change in the 
academic term pattern (semesters) now used at Cal State LA. 
 
 
The Senate Executive committee recommends the following changes: 
 

• Line 6: Replaces “quarter” with “semester” based on our current academic term pattern. 
 



Liaison Reporting to the Executive Committee by Faculty Members Serving on Presidential 1 

Committees and Boards 2 

(Executive Committee: 1/26/83; Editorial Amendment: 9/03) 3 

Every Executive Committee or Nominations Committee appointee to a standing Presidential advisory 4 

committee or board is required to report to the Executive Committee on a regular rotating basis for a minimum 5 

of once per quarter SEMESTER. 6 


